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NOTIFICATION OF BILINGUAL/ESL PROGRAM EXIT 
 

Student: __________________ Date _____________________ 

 

School: __________________ Grade: ___________________ 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Based on your child’s English proficiency test score, level of academic achievement, and/or teacher 

recommendation, we are pleased to inform you that your child has exited the district’s Bilingual/ESL Programs.   

 

Your child’s level of English was measured using the following test (select one): 

o WIDA ACCESS for ELLs 

o WIDA Alternate ACCESS for ELLs 

o WIDA Model 

 

Level of English proficiency: ___________________ 

For more information about your child’s score, see the attached score report. 

 

Please note that your child may have participated in our Bilingual and/or ESL Programs at one of our district 

sites (Rosa Parks Community School/Lincoln Avenue School).  If this school is not your neighborhood school, 

your child will return to his/her homeschool in September. 

 

Schools will monitor your child’s progress to ensure that additional support is provided as needed. We 

commend your child’s attainment of English proficiency and your engagement in your child’s education. 

 

If you should have any questions/concerns regarding your child’s placement or you require additional 

information regarding the available services, please contact Caroline A. Onyesonwu, Supervisor of 

Bilingual/ESL/World Language Programs at 973-677-4015 ext. 6099.  Thank you for your continued 

partnership with the district and our Bilingual/ESL Programs. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Caroline A. Onyesonwu 

Supervisor of Bilingual/ESL Programs/World Languages 

onyesoca@orange.k12.nj.us  
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